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All Head and Director/Dean 
 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

I am to inform that the Board of Research Studies (BRS) of the 

Faculty of Medical Sciences at its meeting held 12.4.2013 considered the 
issue of appointment of Supervisor & fellowship for Ph.D. registration vide 

item no. 12.  The BRS decided  as fellows:-  
 

“That the appointment of Ph.D. Supervisor must be from the same      

department/institutions in which the Ph.D. student is registered 
under the Faculty of Medical Sciences, University of Delhi”. 
 

  “That the fellowship must be from the concerned Medical   
College/Institution where the candidate intends to pursue the Ph.D. 

Programme”. 
 

 

    This is for information and necessary action at your end. 
 

         
 
         Yours faithfully, 

 
-Sd- 

              (H.H. Baa)  

          Deputy Registrar (Medical) 
                     henrybaa@yahoo.com  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 


